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Comments: My family and | have been coming to Holland Lake for many years. We have enjoyed the lake,
kayaking, canoeing and swimming. Many years ago we had a family reunion at Holland Lake. We rented the little
cabins. We have many fond memories of the Lake. Please don't ruin Holland Lake by allowing developers to cut
down trees, build several cabins and change the personality of a true Montana experience. Please do not dig the
ground for fiber optic cell service. One of the many charms of experiencing Montana and Holland Lake is the
desire and ability to unplug during vacation! Please do not ruin Holland Lake!



